
                               Town of Washington 

                                                           Vilas County, Wisconsin 
 

 

ARROW SIGN POLICY 

 

The Town of Washington allows residential use arrow signs at various locations throughout 

the township subject to the following conditions: 

 

1. Arrow signs must conform to the design, size, printing and color as shown in the 

diagram below.  Non-conforming signs will be removed without notice. 

2. Installation of arrow signs will be the responsibility of the sign owner and subject to 

the availability of space at each location.  Screws are recommended.  Please install in 

an even and uniform manner with the existing signs.  Do not remove existing signs 

without the permission of the owner. 

3. You are responsible for the upkeep of your sign.  Arrow signs with peeling paint or 

illegible lettering will be removed without notice.  Broken signs will be removed 

without notice.  If changing residence in the town or moving away from the area it is 

your responsibility to remove your sign.  Abandoned signs will be removed without 

notice. 

4. Arrow signs are for residential or commercial directional use only.  Advertising signs 

are not allowed.  Inappropriate or offensive signs will be removed without notice. 

5. The Town of Washington will assume no liability associated with the installation, 

upkeep, damage to, and removal of signs.  Sign owner assumes all risks associated 

with their individual arrow sign. 

6. This sign policy will not apply to arrow signs erected on State trunk highways located 

within the boundaries of the township.  WisDOT permits are required for those 

locations and can be obtained from the Vilas County Highway Department. 

 

 


